SCAG: Public Comments Received Before the 5pm Deadline | April 4, 2024 Regional
Council Meeting (RC)

Cecilia Pulido <cpulido@scag.ca.gov>
Wed 2024-04-03 5:12 PM

To:Cecilia Pulido <cpulido@scag.ca.gov>

Dear Members of the Regional Council (RC):

For the April 4, 2024 meeting of the RC, SCAG has received five (5) written comments
before the 5:00 p.m. deadline of today, April 3, 2024. The comments are linked here: List of Public
Comments (received before 5pm)_with letters

The public comments are also posted on the website and can be accessed
here: https://scag.ca.gov/post/revised-regional-council-april-4-2024-full-agenda-packet

We look forward to your participation tomorrow.

Best,
Cecilia
Cecilia Pulido
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